
 

Tudor Grange Primary Academy Meon Vale,  
Bailey Avenue, Meon Vale, Warwickshire, CV37 8QW 

 

 

Thursday 11th April 2024 

 

Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s), 

Our History unit ‘How has travel changed?’ from the Autumn Term allowed the 

children to explore the changes to both travel and transport within living memory. 

This planned visit will help to reinforce and consolidate learning and support our 

pupils to learn more and remember more through this first-hand immersion into the 

history of travel and transport.  

The trip will have a focus of ‘Journeys Through Time’. Pupils will experience what it was like to own one of 

the first cars and to drive on Victorian roads, through exciting costumed role-play and a tour along the 

Museum’s ‘Time Road’. They will explore the collection of over 150 historic vehicles including a 1920s 

London bus complete with conductor! Children will also learn how the development of the motor car has 

changed the way we live our lives over the last century. 

The details of this visit are as follows: 
 

When Monday 20th May 2024 

Where British Motor Museum - Banbury Road, Gaydon, Warwickshire, CV35 0BJ 

Travel By coach leaving school at approx 9:15am and returning by 3:00pm 

Cost £17.50 

Dress School uniform 

Lunch 
Children can order a packed lunch from school.  Alternatively, you may wish to provide 
your child with a lunch from home. 

 
How do I book my child/ren’s place on the school trip? 

Step One 
Please complete the following form by Friday 10th May 2024, 5pm. 

https://forms.office.com/e/TZWqvt3HQG 

Step Two 
You will need to pay for the trip using the MyChildAtSchool (MCAS) app. Payment for 
bookings are now live under the ‘TRIPS TAB’ on MCAS.  Payment will close on            
Friday 10th May 2024, 5pm.  

 

Kind regards, 

 

Mrs S Powar, Principal – Tudor Grange Primary Academy, Meon Vale 

https://forms.office.com/e/TZWqvt3HQG

